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Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Proposed DME/POS Regulation Changes Available for Public Comment 

Issue Date: 12/21/2016 

Run Length: 6 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  071, 076 

Message: On December 19, 2016, the Department of Health and Social Services released 
proposed DME/POS regulations for public comment. The proposed regulations and 
instructions regarding how to submit comments are available at 
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=183985. If you 
need assistance, please contact Erin Narus at erin.narus@alaska.gov or 
907.334.2425. All comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. AKST on February 7, 
2017. 
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